NATIONAL UNIVERSITY OF MODERN LANGUAGES
SECTOR H-9, ISLAMABAD

CORRIGENDUM NOTICE

Due to extension in lockdown decision in the country by the Government and delay faced by
vendors, opening dates of the University tender notices as per detail given below have been
extended:-

1. Tender notice (as per PPRA rule 36-B) for “supply & installation of various IT
equipment” at the Main Campus Islamabad published in the dailies “The News & Jang”
on 1st March 2020 and PPRA vide “TS416575E" on 2nd March 2020 has been
extended to 11th May 2020.

2. Tender notice for “supply & installation of various types of IT equipment” at the Main
Campus Islamabad and Regional Campuses Peshawar & Hyderabad of the University
published in the dailies “The News & Jang” on 3 March 2020 has been extended to
12th May 2020.

3. Tender notice for “supply & installation/configuration of new hybrid digital telephone
exchange at the Main Campus Islamabad published in the dailies “The News & Jang”
on 4t March 2020 has been extended to 13th May 2020.
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